
 
 

Tonight; Guest Speaker; Will Drury, Football refereeing and UPS business  
Introduction: Christine Bell 

Vote of Thanks: Jonathan Benyei 
QR code checker: John Hozack and Bernard Jones 

Physical distancing, hand sanitise, wear a mask on the way in, on the way out and when you are not seated. 
 
 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  
PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know. 

 
 

Future Programs:    
 

 

27 July; Club Assembly 
QR code checker: Brian Morrison and Clare Nyholm 
 

August is Rotary’s Membership and New Club 
Development Month 
 

3 Aug; TBA 
QR code checker: John Payne and Guy Porter 
 

10 Aug; TBA  
QR code checker: Rob Powell and Avril Pryor 
 

17 Aug; TBA 
QR code checker: Issa Shalhoub and Leonie Corrin-
Smith 
 

24 Aug; Area Governor’s Visit, Adam de Totth 
 
September is Rotary’s Basic Education and 
Literacy Month 
 
 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 

è à A volunteer is required to prepare the meeting’s report 
and take photos if possible; Tuesday 20 July 2021 ß ß 

 

13 July 2021 Meeting; 
 
Congratulations to President Tony Fondacaro and his Board, all the best for the upcoming year. 

President Tony welcomed members to the first meeting of the 2021-22 year.  President Tony 
has outlined his vision for 2021-22 as below: 
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 July is Rotary’s New Year   
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
24 Jul Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 

14-15 Aug  MUNA 
24 Aug Tues Area Governor’s Visit 

Sept Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 
10, 11mat, 
11, 12mat, 

17, 18 Sept 
 Entertainers. 

Rotary table, Sat 11 or 18/9 

20 Oct Wed Dream Cricket, Milton PS, Ulladulla 
PS, Budawang SS 

Nov Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 
13 Nov Sat BOF Princess Ball 

12-14 Nov  RYPEN Wagga 
8-14 Jan  RYLA 

18-20 Mar   District Conference, Temora 
5 Apr Tues Area Governor’s Visit 

Birthdays: 24 July; Jeff Franklin. 
Anniversaries:  None this week. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516, 
edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au  by NOON on Monday.  

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


· Bunnings BBQ 

· Men’s Health 

· Support Budawang School & Mullala 

· Working bees 

· Organising the storge container 

· Swap meet 

· Driver Education 

· Seeking potential members 

· Comedy Night 

President Tony requested that all members have respect for each other. 

President Tony requested assistance for Saturday 17th July to move the Jumping Castle & 
Stage to Dom Fondacaro’s Place on Wilford Lane from Keith Bennett’s Place.  THANK YOU TO 
KEITH BENNETT FOR STORING THE JUMPING CASTLE & STAGE OVER THE YEARS. 

Upcoming events; BBQ at Bunnings 24/7/21 and Canberra Pipe Band Saturday 4th September at 
the Dunn Lewis Centre. 

Treasurer John Goggins informed members that for his year as Treasurer that instead of 
weekly reports there would be monthly reports after the report had been tabled at the Board 
meeting.  Invoices for membership would be sent out to members in the next week. 

Almoner Bill Harris informed members that PP Keith Bennett is still unwell though getting 
better.  PP Tim Gregory is still at Nowra Private Hospital – at the time of the report though 
hoping to be home next week. 

Community Service Yvonne Young gave the report on Director Ian Tibbles behalf.   
Sent around the roster for the upcoming Bunnings BBQ to be held on Saturday 24th July.  
Roster was filled on the night.   
Please contact Yvonne if you wish to be placed on the next roster. 

Thank you, Yvonne Young, for the meeting’s report. 
End of Report 

 
 

 

 
 

Vale Lyn White 
Lyn passed away 16 July 2021 

Lyn is the wife of  
2014-15 President of our Club Bob White. 

 

 
 


